Munjoy Heights

I would like to respond to some of the concerns of the lady whose article was in the
Portland Daily Sun.

I live on East Cove St for over 25 years and have enjoyed many of the things she
mentioned. It has provide my family with its beauty, peacefulness and privacy, I know
many people who grew up in the area and too have wonderful memories of Jack Path
short cut to school, the huge rock that they would gather with friends or a private time to
think.

Some of the wild life are gophers there have been many. Some that are still there are
literley 3 feet tall when standing. When coming out the door I don’t know who is more
scared them or us and there are too many gopher tunnels to count. The squirrels not only
have huge nest in the trees but also in the houses and have caused damage to a few
houses.

Also in the fall the kids using the path have thrown apples and we have had windows and
windshields broken.

Many years ago some of the young girls were molested on the path the city did clear a lot
Of the brush, and cut some trees. They also put a fence and gate at Walnut street and
near the school.

There have been homeless people living near the rock. Also bags from the mall jewlery
stores with many boxes emptied.



